
JORDAN SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Anthony Godfrey, Ed.D., Superintendent of Schools 

West Jordan, Utah 

 

Intradistrict Communication 
 

DATE:  September 08, 2025  

TO:  High School Principals  

Assistant Principals Responsible for District/School Suburbans 

FROM: Brad Sorensen, Administrator of Schools 

SUBJECT: Change in Terminology for District/School Suburbans 

 

Beginning September 08, 2025, the terminology related to our district/school vehicles 

previously referred to as "Suburban(s)" will now be designated as "Large SUV(s)." 

Action Required: 

1. Form Updates: Updated versions of the relevant forms provided by the District 

are attached and will be implemented immediately. 

2. School-Level Forms: Update all school-level forms and documents by replacing 

the term "Suburban" with "Large SUV". 

3. Old Forms: Delete any outdated forms that have not been revised to prevent 

any potential confusion. 

Your help in implementing these updates promptly is greatly appreciated.  

  

All involved school personnel are asked to review the Jordan School District Large SUV 

documentation to ensure you are familiar with the guidelines for their use. This will help 

maintain consistency and clarity across all communications and operations. 

  

 

 

 


